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Stipendium Hungaricum program for students
Under  the  guidance  of  professor  B.S.  Mirzaev,  the  first  vice-rector  of  TIIAMEwas  held  a  presentation
of Stipendium Hungaricum program for students. Stipendium Hungaricum is a Hungarian government
scholarship program aimed at student and cultural exchange between Hungary and other countries of the
world.

The event was attended by gifted 1st year students with an IELTS certificate, as well as 2nd year students
via Zoom platform. First Vice-Rector B.S Mirzaev noted that for several years a number of international
projects have been implemented in cooperation with Hungarian universities, and work is underway to
create a “Double Degree” program with partner universities in Hungary as well.

After that, Ilkhom Abdurakhmanov, doctoral student of the Department of Land Management spoke about
Stipendium Hungaricum program, its goals and objectives, directions and types of funding, the procedure
for submitting applications for participation in the program. The program is designed to fund full-time and
part-time undergraduate, graduate and doctoral programs at Hungarian universities and applications will
be accepted until January 16, 2021.

More information on Stipendium Hungaricum program can be found at: https://stipendiumhungaricum.hu/.
S u b m i s s i o n  o f  d o c u m e n t s  i s  c a r r i e d  o u t  t h r o u g h  t h e  f o l l o w i n g  w e b s i t e :
https://apply.stipendiumhungaricum.hu/. If you have any questions about participation in the program, you
can contact Ilkhom Abdurakhmanov (ilhom.isakovich@gmail.com).
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